## **About**

**GrayWarriors.org** 

Gray Warriors was founded in 2017 in memory of Chris J. Toneff and Colleen K. Toneff (mother and son) who both passed away from brain cancer.

2018 Gray Warriors provided \$3,380 in grants to individuals suffering from brain cancer.

\$500 Rent assistance \$461 Car payment \$2,419 Medical Expenses

Gray Warriors saw revenue of \$13,858. This includes donations and revenue from the brain cancer conference.

# 2018 Annual Report

"Helping those as they battle the beast of brain cancer"

Gray Warriors is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization which provides grants to those in need and to provide support for individuals suffering from brain cancer/tumors.







21st Century Neuro-Oncology: New Advances in Treatment, Imaging & Research

"I attended a conference on brain cancer. One of the presenting doctors (Dr. Joon Uhm) is on the cutting edge of Glioblastoma research and treatment. He came over and talked to me before the presentation, and after. I was very interested in seeing him for an appointment in Rochester at Mayo. He gave me his card, told me to email him, and tell him I'm the guy with a weird name (Leman), and purple jeans. I am so excited. Going to that conference might have saved my life." Leman

#### **Board of Directors:**



Bonnie Sadler, President & Founder



Jonathan Huss, Vice President



Patty Berning, Secretary



Kelsey Baskerville, Treasurer



Phil Baskerville, Director

### **Events:**

50/50 Raffle at the Waterloo Black Hawks Game

1st Annual Medical Education Conference

## **Partners/Donors:**

Microsoft
VGM Employees
NuCara Pharmacy & Home Medical
Toneff Memorial Tractorcade
Hospice Compassus
Home Care Assistance
Impact Marketing
U of I Credit Union
Jesup Community Betterment
Hagarty Waychoff Funeral Service
Koch Specialties

Gray Warriors has also received funds from:
Memorials
Facebook fundraisers
Jean Day Friday fundraisers
Mug sales
Numerous individual supporters

#### Please join us for our 2<sup>nd</sup> Annual Brain Cancer Symposium Tuesday, May 14, 2019 at Sunnyside Country Club

Speakers:

Dr. John Halloran, Neuroradiologist, Allen Memorial Hospital

Dr. Michael Deters, Assistant Medical Director, Cedar Valley Hospice

Volunteer Opportunities are available.

Website: GrayWarriors.org

Phone: 319 404-1348

Like our Facebook page at

https://www.facebook.com/GrayWarriors